CEICIINE CSIEIE:
Embassy of Nepal

Berlin, Germany

NOTICE

This is to notify all the concerned that the following measures have been adopted
by the Government of Nepal as per the decision of the Council of Ministers dated
3 May 2021 to prevent and control the spread of new variants of COVID with
regard to recent surge in the number of infected persons:

1) All international flights to and from Nepal are suspended effective from
midnight of 6 May 2021 to 14 May 2021.

2) All regular internal flights are suspended from 03 May 2021 as well till 14
May 2021.

3) Permission for International Chartered Flights and Rescue Flights shall be
issued by the Ministry of Culture Tourism and Civil Aviation upon strict
compliance of the Health Security Protocols.

4) Travellers travelling via International Charted Flights and Rescue Flights
will have to produce a negative PCR report with a photo identification and
a barcode.

5) Entry into Nepal via international land borders is restricted until further
notice.
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